
June 17, 2020 

DELIVERY VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

David E. Capka, P.E. 
Director, Division of Dam Safety and Inspections 
Federal Energy Regulato1y Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20426 

KLAMATH 
RIVER RENEWAL 

COf?POl~ATION 

RE: Lower Klamath Project Independent Board of Consultants ("BOC"); FERC Nos. P-2082, 
P-14803, NATDAM-OR00559, CA00323, CA00234, CA00325 

Dear Director Capka: 

By letter dated August 6, 2018, the Klamath River Renewal Corporation advised your office that BOC 
member Mr. Steven A. Coombs would be unavailable to participate on the BOC for a five-month period 
(April through September) in 2020. These dates have been revised. We have been advised by the BOC 
that Mr. Coombs will be unavailable from June 29, 2020 until early December 2020. There are no 
meetings of the BOC cmTently scheduled during this time. Please let us know if you require any fmiher 
information or action in connection with this matter. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Hazlett 
Chief Operations Officer 
Klamath River Renewal Corporation 

cc: Dustin Till (PacifiCorp) 
Douglas Johnson, (D2SI) Portland Regional Engineer 
Lower Klamath Project Independent Board of Consultants 
Service List (Transfer Application: P-2082-062; P- 14803-000) 

--------====-~------------Kla1nc1th River Rer1ewal Corporation 
20CJ7 Addison Street 
Suite 300, Office 317 
l3erkeley, CA 94'/0L, 

i nfo(ij)k!c3:m;1th renewc1 l.org 
www.k!~1malhronowal.or~J 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that, on this 18th day of June 2020, I have served KRRC's 2020.06.17 Coombs 

Notice Letter to FERC; FERC Nos. P-2082-062; P-14803-000, NATDAM-OR00559, CA00323, 

CA00234, CA00325 via email containing a link thereto, or via U.S.P.S. ifno email address was 

available, upon each person designated on the official service lists compiled by the Secretary in 

these proceedings. 

148577157.1 

Isl Ivy Carr 
Ivy Carr 
Legal Practice Assistant 
Perkins Coie LLP 
I 0885 NE 4th Street, Suite 700 
Bellevue, WA 98004-5579 
(425) 635-1400 
ICarr@perkinscoie.com 


